Admissions Policy

Main School

If you are interested in your child attending Goodrington School, we will organise a mutually convenient
‘Taster Day’ for them to spend in school with their prospective class. This will enable both parties to assess
whether Goodrington School is the right educational setting for them. As soon as possible after the Taster

Day, the Head Teacher will contact you to confirm whether or not your child has been offered a place.

If your child is offered a place, you will be required to complete a registration form and pay a registration
fee. You will then be required to pay a non-refundable bond of £500 at least half a term before their starting

date, in order to secure their place.

Priority is given to siblings of existing pupils and to children in the Pre-School Class.

Pre-School

The school participates in the Early Education Entitlement Scheme and funding is available for all 3 and 4

year old children.

We welcome children into our Pre-School from the age of 3 years old, at which stage we expect them be

clean and dry. We also expect them to be able to demonstrate the following behaviours:

e Good manners and kindness
e Respect for adults
e Willingness to share toys and take turns

e Ability to listen and follow simple rules

If you are interested in placing your child on our Waiting List for the Pre-School Class, you will be required

to complete a registration form and pay a registration fee.
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